
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BILL PHILLIPI 
INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR 

 
Bill Phillipi from Marysville, Kansas, USA, was elected to serve a two-year term 
as a director of Lions Clubs International at the association’s 98th International 
Convention held in Honolulu, Hawaii, June 26 through 30, 2015.  

 
Director Phillipi is a self-employed contractor. 
 
A member of the Marysville Lions Club since 1974, he has held many offices 
within the association, including club president, secretary, treasurer,  district 
governor, district convention chairperson, council chairperson, multiple district 
GMT coordinator and multiple district convention chairperson. He was also the 
associate chairman of the host committee for USA/Canada forum in 2013. 
 
In recognition of his service to the association, he has received numerous awards, 
including the Membership Key Award, Leadership Award and an International 
President’s Award. He is also a Progressive Melvin Jones Fellow. 
 
In addition to his Lions activities, Director Phillipi is active in numerous 
professional and community organizations, including the Marysville Travel and 
Tourism Board, Marysville Main street Board, US Highway 36 Board of 
Directors and the Partnership for Growth Board of Directors. 
 
Director Phillipi and his wife, Vickie, also a Lion and a Melvin Jones Fellow, 
have three daughters and nine grandchildren. 
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